
Submitter: Dan Bruce 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

To Whom it may concern, 

I am in full support of this bill. Requiring ID to vote is the only way we can ensure 

secure and fair elections. Voting by mail is not the answer, how many of us do not get 

mail intime or it never arrives at all. you should have to vote in person and show a 

valid ID to vote. 

Thank you for your time, 

Dan Bruce 


